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  Mayorôs Corner  
Council meetings is held on the 3rd 
Thursday Morning of the month next 

Council Meeting   
November 16, 2017 at 4:30 PM 
It is open to the public to sit in and     
listen- If you would like to be part of the 

agenda please have your topic you need to 
have discussed in writing to the Office at 

least 5 (FIVE) days before.    
With winter coming please remember 

the following: 
Property owners or occupants of    
property fronting or abutting a public 
sidewalk please remove all snow and 
ice from them within 48 hours of the 
cessation of any storm or snowfall. 
This is applicable to all property types, 
commercial and residential. If snow 
and ice is not cleared, snow removal 

fees may be charged.  

Please move vehicles off the 
streets after a large snowfall. 
This will assist with snow       
removal. Thank you.  

~Village council and staff~ 
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Thanks to  
George and Emma Bullee  

Sponsor of this months newsletter . 

Now accepting  

sponsors for the 2018  

newsletters !!  

Remembrance Day Service 
The Royal Canadian Legion #94 

Invites you to join them in remembering our    

fallen heroes at a service of  remembrance 

Saturday November 11th 

11:00 AM 

Alliance Community Hall 

Please be seated by 10:45 
Potluck dinner and fellowship to follow 

Alliance would like to take this opportunity to 

thank Wilma McLeod and Joan Zacharuk who 

served on Council and dedicated their time to 

Alliance and its residents 

Mayor- Leslie Ganshirt 

Deputy Mayor- Dell Wickstrom 

Councilor- Josephine Mackenzie 
 

NEW Office Hours: 

Monday- Closed to the Public 

Tuesday-9:00AM-4:30PM 

Wednesday- 9:00AM-4:30PM 

Thursday- 9:00AM-4:30PM 

Friday- 9:00AM-12:00PM 



Alliance Centennial Homecoming News 
For July 1, 2018 

 

 The Homecoming committee is ready for a busy few months as we prepare to welcome home former residents and their      

families to celebrate the Villageôs 100th year as a Village.  Alliance was incorporated on August 26, 1918, but we have chosen to      

celebrate on July 1, 2018 in conjunction with our annual Sports Day. 

 

 As we are expecting a large crowd, and our volunteers will have lots to do, we are planning to hire someone to run the arena 

concession booth which will free up our local folks to help with and enjoy the homecoming events.   

 

 The Legion will be providing their annual Pancake Breakfast at the Community Hall, but the Ag Society has decided to hire a 

caterer to do the supper that night.  This will also be served at the Community Hall and will likely involve two or three sittings          

depending upon how many tickets are sold. 

 

 The parade will have a theme of ñFamily Prideò, and it is our hope that many families will put an entry in.  One suggestion is 

that you enter a golf cart, quad, side-by-side or whatever.  We would love to see your family name displayed and the years you spent 

here, and of course some family members riding along. 

 

 At the Rec Center (Library) Karin McCracken will be setting up a display of arts and crafts in keeping with the Village logo 

ñAlliance, An Artistic Touchò.  We would welcome displays from anyone who lives or used to live here.  Please contact Karin if you 

have something to display. 

 

 The Community Hall will have a ñ100 years of reflectionò theme where we hope to have historical items on display that are 

not part of the museum ï perhaps items that you have but are do not wish to give up.  We will have placemats and history books     

available for sale.   

 

 We will be working on making video interviews with some of our most senior residents which will be a part of the ñ100 Years 

of Reflectionò display.  If you know someone who might be part of this, please contact Wilma McLeod or Diane Dammann.   

 

 While we plan to hire all of the other food, it has been suggested that the Pie Booth should definitely be available.  We have 

decided that we will have a pie baking day using the Community Hall in May, and would welcome anyone who would like to come 

and have a fun day working together.  Watch for a date. 

 

 Sculptures -  the Village of Clive has a display of sculptures which has inspired the committee and we are asking that anyone 

who would like to leave a legacy of your family or business would consider making a sculpture which would be permanently mounted 

somewhere in the Village.  We would need to know if you are doing this, and how much space you need by about May 1st so that      

permanent bases can be prepared and plaques can be made and mounted.  Karin McCracken and Wilma McLeod could give you more 

ideas about this.  Here are some photos from Clive. 
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Part Time Administrative        
Assistant needed. 

 

The Village of Alliance is looking for a responsible 
Part Time Administrative Assistant to perform a 
variety of duties including but not limited to, 

providing support to the Chief Administrative    
Officer and Council, assisting in daily office 
needs, working on cash statements,  filing and 
managing general administrative activities. 
Applicants must be proficient in Microsoft Word 
and Excel, have the ability to learn new software, 
and be willing to work directly with the public.  
Previous experience is an asset but not           
mandatory. 
 
Compensation will be $15/hr and 12 hours a week to 
start. To be negotiated after 3 months. 
 
Interested candidates may submit their resume via 
email to:                                                                                    
jsinclair@villageofalliance.ca 
 
Or by regular mail to: 
PO Box 149 
Alliance, AB  
T0B 0A0 
 
Deadline for submissions is November 20, 2017 
  

To Alliance Community 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you 

over the past four years. 

It was an interesting, educational and           

stimulating experience and I wouldn't of 

missed it (although, honestly, I wont             

REALLY miss those dark winter nights 

driving to and from meetings) Best of luck 

to the new councilé. I hope your term is 

successful and rewarding. 

Wilma McLeod 

Wednesday October 18th marked the NINTH Anniversary of The 

MONTHLY MARKET FOOD BANK CAKE DRAW 

To celebrate, we drew for nine cakes 

Winners were: 
¶ Christine Chambers 

¶ Pat Kowalsky 

¶ Sheila Miller  

¶ Laurie Fuller  

¶ Muriel Fankhanel 

¶ Diane Dammann 

¶ Emma Bullee  

¶ Marilyn Korth 

¶ Anne Clough  

Total money you have contributed to Flagstaff Food Bank in nine 

years is just over $!12,000! WOW!!!  

We started year ten with $185.00. 

Alliance Community é.. YOU ARE AWESOME!! 

          From my heart, Thank you  

               -Wilma McLeod 



Upcoming Meditation Classes at the Cabin  
In Alliance, Alberta 

 
Monday afternoons  

November 6th, 27th, and December 11th 

Tuesday mornings 
Every Tuesday morning until Dec 19 th 

Wednesday evenings 
Every Wednesday until Dec 13th 

For more information, to register or check availability  
call or message 

Tamina Miller Meditation 
(780)879-2207 or taminamiller@gmail.com  

Flu Clinic coming to Alliance! 

November 1, 2017  

9:30-11:30 

Alliance Community Hall 



 

 

                                                                                              

Forestburg Pastoral Charge              

Phoneð582-3796  

Email :  albethuc@persona.ca 
WEBSITEð  http://allianceuc.anwc.net/     

Minister - Rev. Dianne Crewe 

Sunday services 11:30AM 

 

Communion the first Sunday 

of the month. 

 

WE WOULD LOVE TO SEE YOU IN CHURCH!! 

Alliance United Church 

Next year is Allianceôs 100th  Birthday and we 

need YOU!! Centennial Committee would love 
your help in planning the event of the year!!! 

Please join us for                                                        

planning and any ideas you may have  

Contact Wilma Mcleod or Laura Towers for 

more details 

Please follow our  

Facebook page 

@Alliancecentennialhomecoming 

Or you can email with any ideas you 

may have  

allianceab100@hotmail.com 

 

Contact Jay Stuckey at 780-385-0610 to find out more info  

If your committee is looking for volunteers please contact Jolene Sinclair at the Village office or email �M�V�L�Q�F�O�D�L�U�#�Y�L�O�O�D�J�H�R�I�D�O�O�L�D�Q�F�H���F�D 

The Arena Committee is looking for 

new members to join.  

Contact Laura Towers or the Village  

office for more details and next meeting 

date.  

Museum is looking for new  

members to join their team!!!  

Contact Judi or Beth to join. 

Meetings are on the third Monday of 

the month  

Next meeting is November 20, 2017 

at 7:00 pm 

SANTA DAZE MARKET 

 
Saturday, December 9th 

 

To book a table call  

Tammy at 780-385-5520 


